
Appreciation is a wonderful thing: It makes what is excellent in others belong to us as well. ~ Voltaire 
Patient Transfer a Success 
With the transition of long term care residents from Malden Park to the community, Windsor Regional 
Hospital successfully  relocated 50 Rehabilitation patients and 99 Complex Continuing Care patients from 
the Tower Building at the Western Campus to the Malden Park building. This is to ready the Tower Building 
for complete construction renovation over the next 18 months. The majority of patient moves were made 
through the tunnel between the main Tower Building and the Malden Park facility with the assistance of 
staff and over 300 nursing students from the University of Windsor.  
Therapeutic Recreation…..Promoting Wellness Through Leisure! 
At WRH you will find Therapeutic Recreation Specialists in a variety of settings, including Complex 
Continuing Care, Inpatient Rehabilitation, the Adult Day Program, Palliative Care and Residential Rehab.  
The purpose is to enable all individuals to achieve quality of life and optimal health through meaningful 
experiences in recreation and leisure.  They recognize the right of all citizens to have access and the 
freedom to choose leisure regardless of their physical, financial, developmental, emotional or social 
challenges OR the barriers imposed on them by society at large.  They are committed to educating society 
about the rights and capacities of all citizens to participate in recreation and leisure.  Help celebrate 
Therapeutic Recreation Week:  February 6 – 13. Everyone is invited to visit our display located in the 
Malden Park lobby. Learn something about Therapeutic Recreation at WRH with a chance to win a prize! 
Hats on for Healthcare! 
Hats on for Healthcare will take place on February 16, 2011. Everyone is invited to contribute a toonie to 
the WRH Foundation and wear a hat to work. If your department wants to participate, contact 
Danielle Ramsten at ext 52656.  
Make 2011 Your Healthiest & Best Year Ever!!  
Register today for an evening of education and enlightenment to be your best in 2011. On Wednesday, 
February 2, 2011 three of Windsor's best health and fitness experts will be giving talks at the University of 
Windsor. The event is being held in support of the Cornerstone of Caring Campaign.  A $10 donation at the 
door is suggested. Get $150 worth of gifts instantly just by signing up.  Additional information (including 
registration info) is available at: www.windsorchallenge2011.com. 
 

Did you know?  
 

Over 300 nursing students participated in the transfer of patients 
from the Western Tower to Malden Park on January 25th, 2011. 
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